


o Discussed the fact that we can reduce the amount of electricity we are using by 

turning off lights in rooms that aren’t being used turning off the projector at 

lunch time and not leaving electrical items on standby. 

Actions 

¶ Mrs Collins has created a presentation pack for each school which shows the energy we 

have used over the last month and gives us an indication of how much money this has 

cost – and how much CO2 we have produced. Mrs Collins will send this out to 

Headteachers.  Councillors to ask their Headteachers to share this information. 

¶ Trust Councillors to share the presentation pack from Mrs Collins with their schools. 

Then, have a discussion with school councillors about ways in which we could reduce 

energy use 

¶ Mrs Collins to produce us updated energy information packs for our next meeting to see 

what impact we have had 

¶ If there is anything you need to help (eg stickers to remind everyone to turn off lights, 

please let us know) 

¶ Please bring ideas for how you are reducing energy use to our next meeting.  The more 

energy we can save across Crofty, the better! 

 

Next Meeting 

¶ Our next meeting will be Monday 12th December 2022 

 

Thank you to everyone that joined us today! 


